
 

 

 

AGENDA ACTION ITEM 
 

 

DATE: 2024-11-12 
 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 
 

FROM: Darryl Johnson, Public Works Director 

ITEM TITLE: Action Item – CHC Foundation Grant Agreement 

 

Summary: 
Approve CHC Foundation Grant Agreement for Grooming Building 

The County, through TVTAP and Grooming District efforts, was awarded grant money through the 

Idaho Parks & Recreation Off-Road Motor Vehicle grant program.  The plan is to construct a storage and 

maintenance facility on the Buxton property next to the new SAR building.   

 

TVTAP and the Grooming District’s recent efforts were successful in being awarded an additional 

$50,000 for this facility through the CHC Foundation. Attached is the agreement that has been presented 

for signature.  This a reimbursement grant that requires payment then reimbursement from the CHC 

Foundation. 

This is a unique project in that Teton County will be the ultimate owner of the building.  The BoCC has 

supported a long term agreement/lease for TVTAP and the Grooming District to occupy the facility.  The 

building will be constructed on the northwest corner of our Buxton property, just north of the new SAR 

building.   

Also attached is the Off Road Motor Vehicle Agreement that provides funding commitments from both 

IDPR and TVTAP/Grooming District.  The Match will be a combination of in-kind and cash.  The in-

kind component includes demolition and removal of the existing building.   

 

Fiscal Impact: 
This is a reimbursement grant so the County will need to pay for services through a slush account and then 

get reimbursed through various grant programs.  There is a significant amount of in kind and cash match 

being provided by TVTAP and the Grooming District.  Once the County is reimbursed for expenses, there 

should be zero cost incurred by the County.   

 

 

Attachments: 
CHC Foundation Award Letter 

CHC Foundation Agreement 

IDPR ORMV Agreement 
 

 

SUGGESTED MOTION:  

Approve the CHC Foundation Grant and Agreement for $50,000 to go toward the new grooming 

building for TVTAP and the Grooming District 


